
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Sent: Monday, 12 February 2018 1:34 PM 
To: 'Anna-Maria Wade' 
Cc: Mark Helm; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/31 – 4 yearly review of modern awards – Nurses Award 2010 and the Health 
Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 
 
Dear Ms Wade, 
 
The Vice President has acceded to the request below for an extension of time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Colin Chang 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Anna-Maria Wade [mailto:AnnaMaria.Wade@acsa.asn.au]  
Sent: Monday, 12 February 2018 11:57 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Cc: Mark Helm 
Subject: AM2016/31 – 4 yearly review of modern awards – Nurses Award 2010 and the Health 
Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 
 
The Fair Work Commission 
ATTN: The Associate of His Honour Vice President Catanzariti 
 
Dear Associate 
 
On behalf of the Aged Care Employers (Aged & Community Services Australia and Leading Aged 
Services Australia Ltd), I respectfully request an extension of time in which to make our written 
submission in support of the Aged Care Employers’ proposed variations for matter AM2016/31 – 4 
yearly review of modern awards – Nurses Award 2010 and the Health Professionals and Support 
Services Award 2010. We respectfully request an extension to close of business on Monday 19th 
February 2018. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 
 
Regards 

Anna-Maria Wade 
Manager – Employee Relations 
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